Town and Parish Council Elections
Town and Parish Council elections will be held on 2 May 2019.  If you are interested in representing your community and in helping to keep it a great place to live and work you could consider becoming a Town Councillor.  You will be supported in your role and will be expected to undertake training.  You should have a positive outlook and a can-do attitude and be willing to work as part of a team.
More information can be obtained from Hedon Town Hall on (01482) 898428 or from East Riding of Yorkshire Council Democratic Services Team (01482) 393203
